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DO NOT PASS SB 2307 

Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee,

I am saddened that two years after the passage of HB 1205, the Senate has thought fit to override those 
processes put into place to make them more expensive, burdensome, and precarious to working 
librarians. This legislation takes control away from local communities and, more importantly, takes 
rights away from parents and caring adults in children’s lives based on the preferences of a vocal 
minority. 

I urge you to let the current law stand as is and do not pass SB 2307. 

Respectfully submitted,
Kristen Borysewicz


